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Report of the Feedback received from the Students and Action Taken  

Students Feedback:  

On the basis of the feedback received from the outgoing batch of the Session 2020-21, following observations 

came out of the feedback received: 

1. Due to the COVID 19 Situation many of the students were facing connectivity issues and health issues 

so some alternative arrangements be made for the teaching as well as for the clarification of doubts and 

non-attending of the classes. 

Action Taken Report 

On the basis of the feedback received from the students, the faculty members in the meeting held on 10/5/2021, 

recommended the following points can be considered as: 

1. Due to the COVID 19 situation, all the faculty members agreed to have soft corner for the students who 

are residing in the border areas or having connectivity issues in that case the faculty will try to connect 

with them via mobile and try to resolve the queries/doubts. It was also decided keeping in view of the 

circular issued by the DUI office, the 75% attendance requirement will not  required will be followed 

by the faculty members too. 

 

(Chairperson) 

 

 


